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Hardware Update 
Effective July 2010, all 1100R Wireless Repeaters are being manufactured with Level C 
hardware.   

 
Updated Hardware 

Wall Tamper 
The style of the wall tamper has been changed from a mechanical switch utilizing a spring to a 
carbon puck with a rubber switch mounted in the housing. 
 
Additionally, a two-pin header has been added to allow the the wall tamper circuit to be 
enabled as required for specific applications.  The wall tamper will ship from the factory 
disabled.   

Power Supply 
The barrel style DC power supply connection has been updated to a two-position terminal 
block.  The new model 376L 12 VDC Plug-in power supply provides wire connections to the 
repeater and can be purchased separately. 
 
 

Purchasing the New Hardware 
The 1100R  Level C hardware can be purchased at buy.dmp.com or by contacting Customer 
Service at 1-800-641-4282.   


